
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to this week’s 
Information Newsletter 

If your child is off school, please 
can you call the school office 

01246 823240. 

Information Newsletter 

10th October 2025 

Dates for Diary 

Date Event 
Tuesday’s Project Show 

Choir 
Wednesday’s Cricket Club 
Wednesday’s Year 4 Ukulele  
Thursday 16th 

October 
KS1 Fun Run 

Monday 27th 
October- Friday 

31st October 

Half Term 

Tuesday 18th 
November 

Nursery/ 
Reception Open 
Day September 

places 2026 
Monday 24th 
November 

Flu 
Vaccinations 

Tuesday 25th 
November 

Project Show 
Choir Concert 

for parents 
 

 

KS1 Fun Run 

On Thursday 16th October the children in Year 1 and Year 
2 will be taking part in a sponsored fun run. This will be 
taking place on the school field, but due to other schools 
taking part, this will not be open to spectate. This is a 
reminder that the children will need their full P.E kit 
including a pair of trainers rather than plimsoles and a 
pair of tracksuit bottoms. We would like you to ask family 
members and friends to sponsor your child for the 
completion of the run. Half of the money raised will be 
donated to the British Heart Foundation and the other 
half will be for future school projects. 

Christmas Dinner 

On Friday 19th December 2025 a Christmas Dinner will be 
provided by the school meal service instead of the 
advertised menu. The meal will cost £3.25 except for pupils 
eligible for free school meals and all infant pupils 
(Reception- Year 2). Our preferred method of payment is 
Parent Pay. If you haven’t already signed up to Parent Pay, 
please contact the school office for details. Please indicate 
if your child would like a Christmas Dinner on this day or 
whether they will be bringing their own packed lunch. 
Please return the slip that was sent home with your child by 
Wednesday 22 October 2025 to assist catering with their 
orders. 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Litter Pick 

Mr Flecther and the children loved helping 
the community by litter picking. 

Nursery/Reception Author Visit 

Thank you to Emily Hopkinson for visiting our Nursery, 
Reception and Year 1 classes. She read her book, 'The 
Nutsome Squirrel' and the children did lots of squirrel related 
activities. 

 


